GRAND BAY PRIMARY

92 Woolastook Drive Grand Bay-Westfield, N.B. E5K 1S4 Web Site: GBP.nbed.nb.ca

Web Sue: GBP.nbea.nb.ca

Phone: (506) 738-6504 Fax: (506) 738-6513

INGLEWOOD SCHOOL

10 School Street
Grand Bay-Westfield, N.B. E5K 1R6
Web Site: Inglewood.nbed.nb.ca

Phone: (506) 738-6503 Fax: (506) 738-6520

Principal
M. Elizabeth Lewis
Elizabeth.Lewis@nbed.nb.ca



Grand Bay Primary and Inglewood School are committed to the development and preparation of children to succeed in future endeavours by providing an environment in which social, emotional and academic skills are developed in accordance with individual students' needs and abilities.

October 29, 2013

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The School Hot Lunch Program is managed by the Grand Bay Parent Association. This is an on-line booking system, which includes the ordering of hot lunches, fundraising, the advertising of upcoming Home & School sponsored events such as movie nights, craft nights, etc. This is their primary means of communicating to the school population.

In order to support this means of communication I encourage all families to register on line. Go to **grandbay.hotlunches.net**, click the register tab at the top right hand corner, input our school access code: **HSHL** (This must be in capital letters.) Whether or not you choose to use the hot lunch option you will be kept current with all of the other events and activities throughout the year.

The On-Line Hot Lunch booking system has been extremely helpful in the management of the collection of money, thus reducing the need for many parent volunteers to count and log orders manually. If payment cannot be made on-line cheques made payable to Grand Bay Home & School are preferable in order to minimize the chances of cash being lost or misplaced while students are transporting it to school.

Please place funds or cheque in an envelope or baggie properly marked "Hot Lunch" with your child's name, grade and the amount enclosed.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this process please contact Darlene Oliver at 738-8801 or myself at 738-6504.

Sincerely,

M. Elizabeth Lewis, Principal